TOWN OF WARNER
MINUTES
September 8, 2009

Regular monthly meeting for the Town of Warner was called to order by Town Chairman
Ralph Smrecek Jr. at 8:00 p.m. at the Warner Town Hall.

Supervisors present: Bruce Elmer and Charles Suda

Others present: Roger Sonnentag, Treasurer and Jerome Krempasky, Clerk

Open Forum: None

The minutes of the August 11, 2009 meeting were read and approved.

Treasurer report was approved as presented.

Motion by Ralph Smrecek Jr., seconded by Charles Suda to pay some of the monthly
bills as presented. Motion carried.

Discussion on the non-payment of bill by Raymond Springer. Mr. Springer complained
that water coming out of Warren Trampush’s field washes the gravel off his driveway.
He felt that the Town should be responsible for ditching the field. The Town Board
decided that it was not the Town’s responsibility to ditch the field.

Discussion was held on the future purchase of a new ambulance by Greenwood Fire
Dustrict. Discussion on whether or not to support the purchase of new fire truck.

Assessor contract for the 2010 Assessment year was signed. Jerome Prochnow will
continue as Assessor at the same rate as 2009.

Motion Ralph Smrecek Jr., seconded Bruce Elmer to adjourn. Motion carried,

Jerome Krempasky, Clerk



